Metro | Making a great place

February 3, 2016

Rich Faith, AICP Multnomah County Land Use Planning Division 1600 SE 190th Avenue Portland, OR 97233

Dear Mr. Faith,

Thank you for providing the opportunity to review and comment on the proposed Multnomah County Comprehensive Plan. I very much appreciate the work that went into updating the Multnomah County Comprehensive Plan. The Comprehensive Plan covers a wide range issues, policies and strategies to protect and preserve the farm, forest and environmentally sensitive lands, as well as, guide transportation improvements within Multnomah County.

The narrative is clear and easy to understand. The policies and strategies identified support the Metro's Regional Transportation Functional Plan and the Urban Growth Management Functional Plan.

Please do not hesitate to call me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Jamie Snook Principal Planner

Cc: Craddick, Metro Councilor District 1

Sam Chase, Metro Councilor District 5

Elissa Gertler, Metro Planning and Development Director

Tom Kloster, Metro Regional Planning Manager